
 

 

TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

October 11, 2019 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Corpus Christi Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) 
Technical Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for October 17, 2019, at 9:00 a.m. has been 
cancelled. 

The next regular meeting of the Corpus Christi MPO Technical Advisory Committee is scheduled 
for November 21, 2019, at 9:00 a.m. at the Corpus Christi Regional Transportation Authority's 
Second Floor Board Room, 602 N. Staples Street, Corpus Christi, Texas 78401. 

If you have questions, please contact MPO Staff at (361) 884-0687 or e-mail at 
ccmpo@cctxmpo.us. 

 
 
Robert F. MacDonald, Transportation Planning Director 
Corpus Christi Metropolitan Planning Organization 
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